
 

May 26, 2024 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Church Office:   

618-833-6702                                                       

Monday – Friday      

 9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 

annanazsec@annanaz.com 

May 26 Finance Team 
Stanley & Marilyn Elkins                           
Dorris Johnson 
 

June Finance Team 
Carla Ramage, Jessica Elkins, Terry Wiseman 

ANNA CHURCH OF THE NAZARENE 
Pastor Randy Wright    

Cell Phone: 618-534-7103 
Email: rwwright55@gmail.com 

 

Media Today 
Projection: Carla Ramage       Sound: Stanley Elkins 

 June 2 
Projection: Verna Fuller          Sound: Jason Elkins 

Donations 

SUNDAY  
Breakfast 9:00 AM 
Sunday School 9:30 AM 
Morning Worship 10:35 AM 
Evening Service 6:00 PM 
  
WEDNESDAY  
Wednesday Bible Study 6:30 PM 
Youth Group & Quizzing 6:30 PM 

Morning Worship Service is available on Zoom  
ID #379 359 1831   Text pastor for password 

 

Jackie Dillow 
Larry Barnhart                    
Emily Wiseman 
Scott Pender 
Louise Smith Pender 
Patrick Treece 
Erin Berry 
Rose Reeves 
Ashley Massey 

Phyllis Grisham 
Leanna Higgins 
Betty Odum 
Rin Ray 
Phil Ray 
Marva Wall 
Belinda Flores 
Marsha Bittle                          
Brayden Stanley 

Jessica Pind 
Richard Keeley 
John Stanley               
Chris Brock 
Bob Kimber 
Joann Satterfield 
Kevin Klump 
John Reeves 
Curly Ralls Family 

PRAYER REQUESTS 

 

8TH GRADE 
Evan Parks - Anna Junior High 
Jaida Smith - Anna Junior High 

 

HIGH SCHOOL                     
Esten Parks 

Honoring Graduates Today 

Illinois District Church Of The Nazarene 
2024 Children’s Camp 

July 15-19 (Monday 10 am - Friday 12:30 pm 
Early Registration by May 31 - $230/Camper 

June 1 - June 24 - $260/Camper 

Our prayers and heartfelt sympathy is                       
extended to the Mowell family in the loss of 
their loved one, Willard Mowell who passed 
away on Tuesday, May 21, 2024 at Memorial 
Hospital in Carbondale. He is the father of 
Marilyn  Elkins.  
 

Funeral services were held at 11:00 a.m.               
Saturday, May 25, 2024 at the Rendleman & 
Hileman Funeral Home in Jonesboro with 
Rev. Paul Sadler officiating.  

26th 
Bryan & Ginger Morrison 

CHURCH OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED TOMORROW, MAY 27 


